HB 793 -- VETERINARY FEED DIRECTIVE
SPONSOR: Pogue

This bill prohibits the state from implementing any federal rule
that requires a livestock producer to obtain a veterinary feed
directive in order to use medicated feed for livestock and requires
veterinary oversight for its use. The Department of Agriculture
may not adopt any federal rule or similar rule without the approval
of the General Assembly.

This bill is the same as HB 1750 (2018).



